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Important dates: 
 

DECEMBER 
 

 
Friday 10th  
Film Night 
3:15-5:15pm 
 
 
Tuesday 14th  
Blossom and Willow 
Class Nativity  
2:15 in Church 
 
 
Wednesday 15th 
School Trip to 
Buxton Opera House 
Returning by 
4:30pm 
 
 
Thursday 16th 
Christmas Jumper 
Day and Christmas 
Lunch 
 
 
Friday 19th  
Christingle Service 
in Church 
9:30am 
 
BREAK UP 
 

 
JANUARY 2022 
 

Wednesday 5th  
School re-opens 
 
Monday 17th 
Petty Pool Parents’ 
Information evening 
(Oak Class) 
3:15pm 
 
Monday 24th  
Y6 SATS Parents’ 
information evening  
(Oak Class) 
3:15pm 
 

10th December 2021

  

BOSLEY BULLETIN 

 Christmas has definitely arrived in Bosley School! 

With Nativity and Christingle rehearsals in full 

flow, decorations everywhere and quite a few 

cheeky elves, we are all very excited for the last 

week of term.  Children have been working so 

hard, and we are looking forward to celebrating 

this special time of year with you. 

 

Christmas Fair 

What a fantastic afternoon!  I am 

sure that you will agree, the PTA 

did a fabulous job of putting on our 

Christmas Fair and it was great to 

see so many of you there.  The 

money raised will go to supporting 

your children in school. 

Last Week of Term 

We have a very busy last week of 

term.  Please take a look at the 

dates and times, some have 

changed. 

 

There is no PE or Forest School 

next week.  We will have plenty of 

activities to keep the children 

active. Children should come in full 

school uniform everyday. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Children  can wear their Christmas 

jumpers on Thursday 16th in 

return for £1 donation to Save the 

Children. 

 

Next Term 

School returns on Wednesday 5th 

January 2022.   

Christmas 

Shopping 

If you shop 

at Amazon, 

then please sign up to Amazon 

Smile.  It’s exactly the same 

except that they given a 

proportion of the money spent to 

charity at no cost to you.  You can 

add Bosley St. Mary’s as your 

chosen charity and we will all be 

very grateful for the extra funds. 

 

Coronavirus 

At the time of writing, we are still 

expecting our performances and 

panto trip to go ahead.  We will 

update you as soon as we hear of 

any changes.  We ask that you 

continue to remain vigilant around 

school.  This includes: 

 

 Avoiding coming into the 

school building unless it is 

absolutely necessary 

 Wearing a mask (if you are 

able to do so) when within 

the school building 

 Sanitising your hands as you 

enter and exit 

 Using the one way system at 

school drop-off and pick-up 

times 

 

Music - Excitingly, Oak 

Class will have clarinet 

lessons next term! 

More details to follow. 



Blossom Class 

Our littlest learners 

continue to be busy! 

As well as exploring all things 

space, they have investigated 

moving mechanisms in Design 

Technology. They made their own 

Rudolph the Red-Nosed Reindeer 

with moving antlers.  Great job 

Blossom Class. 

Year 1 also had a 

special treat 

when had an 

online zoom 

meeting with 

their author of 

the half-term, Nick Sherratt.  

PE and Forest School days will 

stay the same in Spring Term 

P.E. - Thursday 

Forest Schools - Friday 

 

 

 

Class News  

 

 

 

 

Blossom Class: 

ACHIEVE— Francesca 

 

Willow Class: 

ACHIEVE— Hope 

 

Oak Class: 

RELATE —  Evan  

 

Bosley Bears Club 

We are so proud of our Bosley Bears, before and after school club! 

The children have a fabulous time and recently they have had a new 

addition… Meet Tink, the Christmas Elf who is always up to 

something cheeky.  We don’t mind though 

because he’s also setting our daily kindness 

challenges.  

Children can be booked into BB Club through 

School Spider.  Please make sure that you 

book at least 24-hours in advance.  

Willow Class 

Everyone in Willow 

Class has thoroughly 

enjoyed their Rocks 

topic this half term.  Mrs Hadfield 

has been very impressed with the 

stories inspired by our recent 

book, The First Paintings. 

Alongside being historians learning 

about the Stone, 

Bronze and Iron 

Ages, Willow have 

been geologists in 

science.  Their 

most recent 

investigation was 

into soil, with some very 

interesting findings! 

PE and Forest School days will 

stay the same in Spring Term 

P.E. -  Tuesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

Oak Class 

Oak  Class have 

been totally 

inspired by their Anglo-Saxon topic 

this half term.  Most recently, they 

have studied the legend of 

Beowulf, producing not one but 

two pieces of fabulous writing. 

One of our Year 6s has enjoyed it 

so much that she created this 

masterpiece at home. 

PE and Forest School days will 

stay the same in Spring Term 

P.E. -  Wednesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

Did you know you can 

use Tax Free Childcare 

to pay for afterschool 

club? M
ore details c

om-

ing in the New Year. 


